
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

Antonia Hover on behalf of Records Clerk 
Thursday, April 18, 2024 3:47 PM 
'Accon Marine' 
Consumer Contact 
RE: RE. Docket #20240032-SU 

Good Afternoon, Erica Ring and Bernd Czipri. 

CORRESPONDENCE 
4/18/2024 
DOCUMENT NO. 02069-2024 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20240032, and forwarding them to 
the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Thank you! 

roni Hover 
COV\ILV\ILL,S,S,L,QV\, De-putt) CLerR. I 

FLor[c:lci 'PubL[,e, SerJ[e,e COV\ILV\ILl.S.SlOV\, 

2540 sviuV\ILClrc:l OClR- B,ouLevcirc:l 

TClLLci vici.s.see, FL 323__3__3 

'PV10V\,e: (S'SO) 4i3-b4b7 

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state 
business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon request. Therefore, your 
email message may be subject to public disclosure. 

From: Accon Marine <erica@acconmarine.com> 
Sent: Monday, April 8, 2024 1:35 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Cc: Office of Chairman La Rosa <Commissioner.LaRosa@psc.state.fl.us>; Office of Commissioner Clark 
<Commissioner.Clark@psc.state.fl.us>; Office of Commissioner Passidomo <Commissioner.Passidomo@psc.state.fl.us>; 
Office of Commissioner Graham <Commissioner.Graham@PSC.STATE.FL.US>; Office of Commissioner Fay 
<Commissioner.Fay@psc.state.fl .us> 
Subject: RE. Docket #20240032-SU 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking links, 
especially from unknown senders. 

Hello, 

I am writing today to strongly oppose the application by Environmental Utilities, LLC to install central sewer to Knight 
Island. We own a home at 470 N Gulf Blvd on Knight Island. 

We completely lost the house in Hurricane Ian. It is still not rebuilt. We are already under a lot of financial stress, and 
have already paid for a brand new septic system. We should not have to bear another, incredibly hefty cost to connect to 
sewer. With central sewer, we would be at the mercy of a for-profit utility company, instead of being self sufficient. 

Despite the house being destroyed to the point of needing to be tom down, there was no breach of the septic system. Can 
the same be said for sewer when the next strong hurricane comes through? Also, it is my understanding that 
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Environmental Utilities, LLC has never owned a wastewater utility before.  Please do not make us a guinea pig so that 
these people can make money.  We do not want sewer and have never requested it. 
 
Best Regards, 
Erica Ring & Bernd Czipri 




